
Alternatives Retained for Study Martinsville Speedway Survey

Field Work Underway

STAY INVOLVED

WHAT'S NEXT

WHAT’S NEW

VDOT has begun preliminary 
engineering and environmental 
data collection for the study in 
order to investigate potential 
environmental impacts of each 
alternative advanced in the study. 
To effectively study these potential 
impacts, VDOT is actively working 
in the Route 220 study area to 
collect existing resource data. The 
activities involved may include, but 
are not limited to: identification of 
wetlands and streams, collecting soil 
samples, monitoring existing noise 
levels, and other transportation 
design-related evaluations. For 
questions or concerns, please contact 
Martinsville220@vdot.virginia.gov. 

VDOT, in coordination with the 
Federal Highway Administration, 
the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, 
the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency, and other agencies, has 
identified the alternatives that 
will be advanced for detailed 
analyses in the study.  

Information and updates can  
be found on the study website. 

A survey on how events at 
the Martinsville Speedway 
impact the U.S. Route 
220 study corridor is open 
through March 31. Visit 
the study website and 
take the survey to let us 
know about your travel 
experiences.

Visit the study website 
for updates.  

Visit the study website for updates  
www.virginiadot.org/martinsvilleconnector
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